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Principal’s Message 

A fantastic end to the Autumn 
term-Nativity performances, 
outdoor carol singing, visits to the 
Church, Christmas and snow parties 
as well as the most delicious 
Christmas dinner on Wednesday 
complete with crackers and festive 
music. No wonder we are all so 
tired and ready for a break!! 
I’d like to thank you all for your 
continued support, kind messages 
and gifts – they are very much 
appreciated.  
Please also join me in thanking all 
of our wonderful staff team who 
work so hard to ensure pupils get 
such amazing opportunities. Best 
wishes for the festive season and a 
Happy New Year from all of us to 
all of you. 

 
Liz Latham 
 
 
 
 

As a school we are following Government guidelines to 
stay safe. https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-

information-for-the-public 

NSPCC 
Christmas 
Jumpers!  
Thanks so much for 
your kind donations 
for Save the Children’s 
Christmas Jumper Day 
last week – together 
we raised over £236 for this very worthy 
cause! Well done everyone. 
Year 6 YouTube Sleigh Ride 
Please follow this link to see some of our Year 
6 ‘recording artists’ along with other schools 
and groups from across the city in the 
LeicesterShire Music version of the Christmas 
classic- well done to all of you! 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=teh1WRL0vA8 
 

Honours Awards Autumn 2 
Rod Campbell - Mutasim 

Sue Hendra – Jacob 

Julia Donaldson - Anthony 

Mini Grey – Kandi 

Eric Carle - Harrison 

Jill Murphy - Finn 

David McKee– Harry 

Michael Rosen– Marks 

Andy Shepherd - Damien 

Michael Morpurgo- Oscar 

Kieran Larwood- Joshua 

M G Leonard - Balkeerat 

C S Lewis– Ronnie 

Gill Lewis – Alfred 

Anthony Browne – Kyran 

  
 
We look forward 
to seeing you all 
back at school on 
Wednesday 5th 
January.  

‘For 

demonstrating 

excellent 

investigative 

skills and 

knowledge in 

Science’ 

We want our school to be a place where we 

are safe: to learn, have fun and work hard. 

A place where we are kind and mindful of 

everyone and have positive attitudes for our 

bright futures. 
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